
We would like to express our reservations about the extent and potential locations for additional 
housing under the 2040 Draft Local Plans.  These can be summarised as follows: 
  

▪ We do not believe that the infrastructure to support the additional population created by 
the new housing and so any new development should be proportionate 

▪ A referendum was undertaken two years ago to agree the village boundaries and the 
proposed new developments takes no account of these 

▪ We would suggest that a single site is used for new development 
  
Kind Regards 
Richard Turner 
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